
 

AGENDA ITEM 
 

Meeting Name: Town Council Regular Meeting 

Meeting Date: April 23, 2025 

Prepared By:           Chief Brian J. Smith 

Item Title: Ceremonial Swearing In -  New Police Officer Brian Benitez 

 

 

Officer Brian Benitez comes to the Juno Beach Police Department after having 

served four years with the Las Vegas Metropolitan Police Department. A native 

Floridian, Brian is also a U.S. Air Force Veteran having served honorably for  

four years. 

Officer Benitez holds a bachelor’s degree in Sociology/Criminal Justice from 

Arizona State University. He is married to Czarina (pronounced Sareena) and 

they have two sons, 5-year-old Liam and 3-year-old Gio. 

 

We are very pleased to welcome Officer Benitez to the Town of Juno Beach 

and to the Juno Beach Police Department! 

 


